
The address listed on the news4colorado.com site is adultlabel@ftc.goc  I just sent an e-mail to that
address and it could not be delivered. So I am trying this one.
I do not want porn and delete anything  that looks suspecious without opening it.
My son gave me this computer 2 years ago and I am still trying to learn to operate windows.  
One change I am very happy with. Always before when checking e-mail the software opened the top e-
mail.  Now I have to click on it if I want to open it. I can simply check it and the click on delete. 
Thank you for looking into this problem. It would be nice not to receive unsolicited e-mails.

Dorothy Kurdt


